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Horrible idea. My spouse and I were just attacked this noon outside a Corvallis 

restaurant by a ranting and aggressive "homeless" person obviously suffering from 

mental illness. We feared for our lives. It is foolish and irresponsible to allow people 

(often the drug-addicted and violent mentally ill) to camp willy-nilly in taxpayer 

supported public spaces and, worst of all, around *children*. Instead... Oregon 

lawmakers should be working diligently to expand mental health treatment and forced 

incarceration of those who are a physical danger to the law-abiding in this state! 

Treat or restrict movements of the drug-addicted, criminal and mentally infirm so 

Oregonians can again have a civil society where taxpayers can move freely without 

fear for their lives! DUMP THIS BILL! Gary 


